SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON
PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO RULES AND REGULATIONS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held on February 21, 2013, at
9:00 AM, or as soon thereafter as may be heard, at 1990 East Gettysburg Avenue,
Fresno, California. The public hearing may also be attended via video teleconferencing
at San Joaquin Valley Unified Air Pollution Control District’s (District’s) regional offices
at 34946 Flyover Court, Bakersfield, California or at 4800 Enterprise Way, Modesto,
California. At the public hearing, the District's Governing Board will consider amending
a rule affecting the counties of Fresno, Kern, Kings, Madera, Merced, San Joaquin,
Stanislaus, and Tulare. The following action will be considered at the hearing:

Adopt proposed amendments to Rule 1020 (Definitions)

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that, pursuant to California Health and Safety Code
Section 40727.2 a rule consistency analysis of the proposed amendments to Rule 1020
is not required; the proposed amendments to Rule 1020 do not add emission limits,
operating parameters, or recordkeeping requirements.

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the adopted amendments to Rule 1020 will be
submitted through the California Air Resources Board to the United States
Environmental Protection Agency for incorporation as part of the California State
Implementation Plan (SIP). The proposed action would constitute a SIP revision.

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that all interested persons desiring to be heard or to
present evidence on said matters may appear at said hearing. Interested persons may
view the proposed rule at the District offices and online at:

www.valleyair.org/workshops/public_workshops_idx.htm.

Copies of the proposed rule and related documents will be made available on and after
January 22, 2013. To obtain copies of the documents, please call (559) 230-6100, or
FAX your request to Mr. Donny Hockett at (559) 230-6064.

Written comments regarding the proposed amendments should be addressed to Ms.
Lisa Van de Water, SUVUAPCD, 1990 East Gettysburg Avenue, Fresno, CA 93726 or at
Lisa.Vandewater@valleyair.org. For comments to be fully considered and addressed
before the public hearing, comments received by 5:00 PM on February 5, 2013 will be
ensured consideration ahead of the February 21, 2013 Governing Board public hearing.
For additional information on the proposed rule amendments, please contact Ms. Van
de Water at Lisa.Vandewater@valleyair.org or at (559) 230-6100.



